
Having a photo booth at an event or a party can be 

great fun and help you create photos with some     

fantastic memories. 

You can use a smart phone, a camera or even a        

polaroid camera to capture your images. 

 

You will need a backdrop for family and friends to 

pose in front of. This could be wrapping paper, foil, 

fabric or even a tree in the garden. You can decorate 

this backdrop any way you want to. Use balloons, 

streamers, gold stars or even stuffed animals. 

 

You can use props such as wigs, hats, sunglasses, 

feather boas, fake noses or even costumes. 

Or, you might like to print out the following pages of 

images to create your own photo booth props.  

 

Choose the image you want, print it out and glue it to 

some cardboard for stability. Then add a stick to the 

cut-out, so you can hold it up in front of your face or 

next to you, when you are posing for a photo. You can 

use a chopstick, a kebab stick or even a pencil. 

 

Have fun posing and taking lots of funny photos. 

You might like to share your creations to the Kids Club 

Online Gallery.  

 

Kids Club Online 

https://www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/form/library-kids-club-online-photo-g
https://www.wyndham.vic.gov.au/form/library-kids-club-online-photo-g
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